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Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission gt
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW W
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 o
Attention: Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

RE: Report on Net Cost of Removing Customer’s facilities
As Ordered in Docket No. UE-001734

In accordance with the Commission’s Order in Docket No.UE-001734, PacifiCorp has reviewed
the period January 1, 2006 through December 31, 2006 and has no instances to report where

Pacific Power removed facilities when a customer requested permanent disconnection of service.

If you have any questions or required further information, please call me at (503) 331-4446.
Sincerely,
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Rob Stewart, Tariff Consultant

Customer and Regulatory Liaison

Enclosures



